DM/19/01947/AD: Cooplands New Elvet

John Lowe to Planning Show details



12 Feb (3 months ago)

Inbox

Dear Ms Hurton

obtrusive?

Best wishes

Thank you for the notification about this amended application. The City of Durham Trust stands by its previous response but also notes that the proposed graphics on the window facing south in a plain white surround look as though they might appear more prominent in the street scene than

the existing unauthorised graphics. Could the white borders be made dark and therefore less

John Lowe Chair, The City of Durham Trust